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Municipal Elections: Declare for CandidacyJune 1st - 7th

• Interested parties may declare their candidacy for an office (1 
Mayoral and 2 At-Large City Council) in person at City Hall with the 
City Recorder. More information can be found on the City’s website 
and on page 2 of this newsletter.

Transportation Utility Fee (TUF)June 7th & 15th

• The City is investigating the possibility of implementing a 
Transportation Utility Fee as a means to proactively manage road 
degredation. Open houses will be held at the FAC at 6:00 pm on the 
listed dates. See page 3 of this newsletter for more details.

2nd Annual Swim Party
June 9th

• 6:30-8:30 pm at the Roy Acquatic Center. Tickets still available! Call 
the FAC.

Senior Lunch!June 9th

• Held at the FAC at 1:00 pm, please RSVP to 801-476-4445.

SWC Country Fair Days!July 29th - Aug 5th

• Don't miss an event! See the flyer for detailed information! We can't 
wait to see you there!

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor’s Corner 
 

The 1250 East street project is going well with an anticipated start date 
on June 5th.  This will improve the safety of all those using this street.  
The bid for Central Park Playground was awarded to Groundworks on 
April 25, 2017.  Thank you to all those who worked so hard on this 
project it will be a beautiful new addition.   
 
Please thank all veterans and active service members for the protection 
and freedoms we enjoy. 
 

-Mayor Tammy Long  

 

 

-Mayor Tammy Long 

 

                                                                     1600 E. South Weber Drive - South Weber, UT 84405     

                   PHONE: (801) 479-3177  FAX: (801) 479-0066  WEBSITE: www.southwebercity.com 

Code Enforcement Reminders: NO DOGS IN THE PARKS, WHETHER THEY’RE ON A LEASH OR NOT! 
Also, remember that according to SWC Code 7.01.030 it is “…unlawful for any person owning, occupying or 
having control of any premise to place or permit to be placed upon or in the sidewalk, parking area, gutter or on 
the half of the street next to such premises: refuse (such as grass clippings, garbage, ashes and other like 
things), building materials, or structures.” For safety, please keep our streets and sidewalks clear! 

 
CITY OFFICE HOURS: 

 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 

 

Friday 
7:00 am - 11:00 am 

 
 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
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Davis County Sheriff’s Office: 
 

Dear South Weber Resident’s, 
 

You are a key participant in helping the Davis 
County Sheriff’s Office keep our community 
safe.  The One Hundred Deadliest Days of 
Traffic Related Deaths started Memorial 
Weekend.  Davis County Sheriff’s Deputies 
are asking that we all slow down in our daily 
commutes, especially in our neighborhoods.  
Remember to stop for stop signs, failing to 
stop is a significant factor in auto-pedestrian 
accidents; distracted driving, failure to stay 
in your lane, and failure to signal are 
common causes of traffic accidents; and 
SPEED is the single most contributing factor 
to debilitating traumatic injuries and death 
in vehicle accidents. So, please slow down 
because each time you get behind the wheel 
to drive, people’s lives are at risk, including 
your own.  
 

GREAT JOB! Last month, a South Weber 
citizen’s report of a suspicious person in 
South Weber City led to an arrest for theft 
and warrants with property, a vehicle, 
returned to the rightful owner.  Please don’t 
hesitate to call if you see or sense something 
suspicious. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and 
efforts in keeping South Weber City safe. 
 

Sincerely Lieutenant B. Roundy 
Patrol Division 

MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 

There will be a municipal general election on 
November 7, 2017 for the following offices: 
1 Mayoral position (4-year term) 
2 At-Large City Council positions (4-year term) 
If a primary election is needed, it will be held on 
August 15, 2017. 
 
The constitutional and statutory qualification 
requirements for municipal office are: 
1. The person is a registered voter in the 
municipality. 
2. The person will be at least 18 years old at 
the time of the next election. 
3. The person is a legal resident of the 
municipality for 12 consecutive months 
immediately preceding the date of the election. 
4. The person has not been convicted of a 

felony. 

Interested parties may declare their candidacy 

for an office in person between June 1 and June 

7, 2017, at City Hall with the City Recorder 

located at 1600 E. South Weber Dr., Monday - 

Friday between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. More 

information can be found on the City’s website. 

 

2017-2018 TENTATIVE BUDGET ADOPTED 
 

The tentative budget for 2017-2018 was adopted 
by the City Council on May 9, 2017.  The budget is 
available for public review on our website 
www.southwebercity.com and at City Hall.  A 
public hearing on the Adopted Tentative Budget 
will be held June 13, 2017 at City Hall.  A second 
public hearing will be held the same night to open 
and amend the 2016-2017 Budget.  The 2017-18 
Final budget will then be adopted in an open 
meeting of the City Council on June 20, 2017 at 
City Hall. 
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Proposed Transportation Utility Fee (TUF)  
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NOTE FROM ROBINSON WASTE 
 

PLEASE CURB YOUR CANS.  Garbage cans 
should be placed in the street against the 
curb for pickup.  Please do not place them 
on the sidewalk.  When multiple cans are 
placed together, please allow 2 feet 
between the cans so the pickup arm on 
the garbage trucks can easily grasp your 
cans. 
 

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We will be going throughout the city doing fire 
hydrant flow testing. At times, this testing stirs 
up sediment in the lines which may cause 
some non-hazardous discoloration in your 
water faucets.  If discoloration occurs, simply 
allow your water to flow until the water clears.   
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience and we 
are grateful for your willingness to help us 
keep our community safe.   

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 

 

SUMMER 

HOURS 

 
 

Monday – Friday 
5:00 am – 10:00 am, 
2:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

 
Saturday 

7:00 am – 9:00 pm 
 

*Closed Sunday* 
2nd Annual School’s-Out Swim Party! 

*Tickets still available!* 

Sponsored by the SW Recreation Department 

Friday, June 9th from 6:30-8:30 pm at the Roy Aquatic Center. 

 Senior Lunch  

Friday, June 9th at 1:00 pm at the Family Activity Center  
Please RSVP to #801-476-4445. 

 Summer Break Sports Clinics  

Baseball, Basketball, Soccer clinics held Tuesdays & Thursdays.  
Please check our Facebook page for detailed schedules & cost. 
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Special Summer Promotion 

June 1st - June 30
th

! 

Buy 2 a month membership & get 1 free  
here at the Family Activity Center! 

 

Buy 2 month membership and get 1 
free Here at the Family Activity 

Center. 
 


